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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

 
 
Main Street Post Office Counters closed for maintenance and repairs this 
Saturday 
  

In order to allow GJBS to undertake urgent infrastructure repairs and maintenance at 
the Main Street offices of the Royal Gibraltar Post Office, the Main Street Post Office 
Counters will not open this coming Saturday 19th June 2010.  They will re-open to 
the public at 9am on Monday 21st June 2010.  
  

The Royal Gibraltar Post Office apologises to all our customers for any 
inconvenience caused.  
 

 


